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Tenure Incentive Pay (TIP)

Tenure Incentive Pay (TIP) is available to regular full and part-time employees as a reward and
recognition in response to their continued acceptable level of job performance after two years of
service. Any full-time civilian employee is eligible for TIP under the civilian employee guidelines at a
rate of $100.00 per year of employment, not to exceed $2,000.00. Any part-time employee is eligible
for TIP under the civilian employee guidelines at a rate of $50.00 per year of employment, not to
exceed $1,000.00. TIP compensation will be paid on the first available pay date in December. Any
eligible employee employed by the Town on that date shall receive the TIP. Any employee who
terminates employment prior to this date, they will not be eligible for the TIP. The total amount paid
will be considered hours worked for purposes of performing overtime calculations and will be paid
from the budgetary funds as noted in the 2025 Base Pay Rate Schedule above.

Police officers should refer to Appendix #1 - TIP Full-Time Sworn Law Enforcement Compensation
Matrix at the end of the Salary Ordinance for information on Tenure Incentive Pay.



